
Observing at DCT

The DCT name has changed to the Lowell Discovery Telescope (LDT).

This page gives a general overview for visitors and staff

As of 23 March 2021, these pages are no longer being maintained.  

Please refer to the new  pages for current LDT Observer Information
documentation.

https://confluence.lowell.edu/display/LDTOI
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